
 
 

 

 

For holders of Inmarsat plc ordinary shares, please be aware of a supplementary disclosure 

document dated 14 September 2016 in respect of Inmarsat Group Limited H1 2016 results, which 

has been included in the Inmarsat Group Limited folder.  This information can be accessed through 

this link: 

 

http://www.inmarsat.com/about-us/investor-relations/inmarsat-ltd-archive/ 

 

http://www.inmarsat.com/about-us/investor-relations/inmarsat-ltd-archive/

